

Busy Summer

We have had a busy season this summer. I'm so thankful that travel has opened up in Alaska, and I was able to make several ministry trips.

A couple of highlights include traveling to Western Alaska for Camp AN and attending the National Native American Fellowship Convocation in Milwaukee.

Camp Agaiutim Nune

We are continually amazed at the skills and quality of the workers God sends us each year. This allows us to make repairs and improvements to the facilities.



Plans and preparations are underway to construct a Girl's dorm cabin next summer. Please let me know if you would like to be involved.



We were able to have full-blown camp sessions after two years of restrictions from gathering. The workers and students were excited to be back at camp.



We experienced a strong anointing from God from the very beginning of camp all the way through the last day. The camps were marked with deep changes in students' lives.

Thank you for praying with us!

I was able to share a recent testimony of healing to the students at camp.



You can find video of my healing touch from God on our Facebook page or Youtube Channel. Follow one of the links using this QR code.



P2 NAF Convocation Stay on task



AK Missionary

the newsletter of US Missionaries Terry & Danean Hull year 19 | August 2022

Page 2

Reaching Alaska **Each Village Every Person**



Native American Fellowship Convocation

Immediately after camp, I was able to attend the Native American Fellowship Convocation with a delegation from Alaska.



It was great to reconnect with friends and make new ones during the week. The worship services were powerful. I'm so thankful for our AG family!

Stay on Task

During a recent conversation with one of our pastors, I mentioned, "just because it's a good thing does not mean it's a God thing." Unfortunately, it's easy for us to become consumed with doing good things and lose track of the importance of staying on task with God's things.

Opportunities continue to come at us regardless of how busy we are. But, unfortunately, some are not good for us to be involved in as they can be the very thing that will distract us from accomplishing those tasks ordained by God.

Staying on those God-ordained tasks means staying focused on what we should be doing and not letting distractions get in the way. If/when we find ourselves distracted, it is crucial that we immediately return our full efforts and attention to accomplishing His tasks.

The busyness of life, family, or health issues can also distract us. As many of you know, I have been walking through a health crisis for the last 2 1/2 years. However, I refuse to allow this to be a distraction.

It's imperative that we take the time to pray and see what God is breathing on in our lives.

Those God things that He has for us can be challenging to walk out; however, to be the most influential leaders for the kingdom, we must focus only on what He is leading us to.

Albert Hibbert wrote in *Smith Wigglesworth The Secret of His Power*, "Maintaining constant

contact with the throne and listening for the voice of God's Holy Spirit was all that mattered to Wigglesworth. Herein lie the secrets of Wigglesworth's success."

I'm thankful that the Holy Spirit continues to remind me that His most important task for me is to rally the troops in prayer for workers for the harvest.

We need workers!
We currently have 14 target
locations we have been invited
into and ten established churches
looking for pastors.



So please join us in prayer for 300 workers by the year 2030.

300 by 30 INITIATIVE

Please join us in prayer for 300 workers for the Alaska harvest fields by the year 2030.

"So pray to the Lord who is in charge of the harvest; ask him to send more workers into his fields." Matt 9:38

Alaska Home Missions



video updates social media info



